
Town of Sumner 

Planning Board Minutes 

May 7, 2019   6:30 pm 

Members Present:  James McCarthy, John Allen, Mary Standard, Ralph Bennoch, Eric Austin 
and secretary to the Planning Board Susan Strout. 

Public in Attendance: none 

The minutes from the April 16th meeting were read and approved with a motion from Allen, 
seconded by McCarthy and voted.   

Open Session: no business 

Report from CEO/LPI John Evans: not present 

Forms, Reports and Correspondence:   A letter from the Forestry Bureau concerning 
shoreland zoning has been received.  Copies were given to Planning Board members to 
discuss at our next meeting. 

Building Notifications: none 

New Business: 

Old Business: 

The ordinance books are being updated by Strout. 

The Building Notification form has been modified to include signature line on back of  
information page. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 with a motion by Allen, seconded by Standard and voted. 
Meeting minutes from May 7, 2019 

Submitted by Susan Strout 

 

Approved:  May 21, 2019 

 

 



 

 


